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PAGPUGAS: SOWING SEEDS FOR YOUR FUTURE

The Xavier University College of Agriculture (XUCA) of Ateneo de Cagayan
University will be conducting a webinar on “Pagpugas : Sowing Seeds for our future
on April 30, 2022 at 1:30- 4:00-P.M. via online platform.

This activity aims to promote agriculture and food system as viable career
paths for the youth and sharing more information about their under graduates.

Participation on both public and private schools shall be subject to no-
disruption-of-classes policy stipulated in DepED Order No.09, s. 2005 entitled
Instituting Measures to Increase Time-On-Task and ensuring Compliance Therewith.

Attached is the copy of the letter from the Xavier University College of
Agriculture for reference.

For more information please contact (088)853-9800 local: 9300/9301, or at
aggiesaxu.edu.ph or through messenger (Ateneo Aggies).

Further, this Office adheres to Equal Opportunity Principles (EOP). Hence, all
actions shall be based solely on guidelines set with no discrimination on the account
of age, gender, identity, sexual orientation, civil status, disability, religion, ethnicity
or political affiliation.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Advisory is desired.

OLGA C. ALONSABE, PhD, CESO V
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OLGA C ALONSABE, PhD

Schools Division Superintendent
Division of El Salvador City
Department of Education 10

Dear Dr Alonsabe,

May we seek your endorsement for our webinar, “Pagpugas: Sowing Seeds for Your
Future” on 30 April 2022, 1:30 - 4:00 PM?

This webinar, which will feature selected faculty members, students and alumni of
Xavier University College of Agriculture (XUCA), aims at promoting agriculture and
food Systems as viable career paths for the youth and at sharing more information

about our undergraduate programs.

We hope senior high school students from the different schools in Cagayan de Oro
City can join us in this event and see it as a good opportunity to “sow seeds for their
future”,

Please find attached our webinar poster and program flow. Please let us know if you
need more information. We can be reached through phone (088) 853-9800 local:
9300/9301, email (aggicsi 1.ph ebook Messenger (Ateneo Aggies).

We hope for your favorable consideration to this request.

Sincerely,

 Mosqueda.png
Maria Rosario P Mosqueda, PhD

College Dean
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